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Christmas Production 
The Junior Room has been very busy. 
They learned new songs and tunes on 
the hand bells for the Christmas 
production. They also learned their 
lines for the play. After decorating 
their room like a Winter Wonderland 
they recorded all this for you and your 
families to enjoy. Kathellyn 

 
Over the past few weeks the senior 
room pupils have been working on a 
Christmas play. We have been very 
busy writing, rehearsing, designing and 
constructing the set, designing 
costumes, learning lines, acting and 
face painting. We had intended to sing 
and play the tin whistle also but 
because of Covid we had to put that to 
one side until we can do it again. Isla 

 
We hope you all enjoy the production 
that the children have worked so hard 
to put together. We are very proud of 
them and think you will be too. Áine, 
Ruth & Aleisha 
 
 

Treats 
The Senior Room pupils have put on their elf hats and 
have prepared some treats to go home with the 
Christmas pproduction. We hope you enjoy them and 
the show. Aishling & Julie 
 
U21 County Final 
We would like to send our best wishes to the 
Tubber/ Crusheen GAA Club in the U21 Hurling 
County Championship Final this Sunday in Cusack Park. 
Joseph 

 
 

Christmas Food Appeal 
Thank you to all that donated food to the Imeall 
Boirne Christmas Food Appeal. All of the food will be 
brought to the Imeall Boirne 
Parish Office and donated to 
families in the parishes of 
Imeall Boirne who need it. 
Eimear 
 
Pedestrian Crossing 
The pedestrian crossing was completed yesterday. 
The tarring company shaved the surface of the road 
and then they lay new tar on the road. New lights 
were installed. We are hoping to see them lit up soon 
and look forward to crossing safely. Aidan 
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Silly/Christmas Jumper Day 
On Friday the 10th of December we 
had a fundraiser for the Children's 
Health Foundation. We raised €122 by 
wearing Christmas/Silly Jumpers. The 
money we raised will be going to 
provide services for the children who 
attend Crumlin Hospital, Tallaght 
Hospital, and Temple St. Hospital. 
David  

 
 
Extension Update  
The plasterers just finished the 
exterior plastering. After Christmas 
break an electrician will wire the 
building. Then they'll start the 
interior plastering. Gabriel 
 
School Christmas Cards 
We would like to thank everyone who 
bought our Christmas cards. We 
raised a whopping €420 that the 
Parents' Association to spend on 
school equipment. Ryan 

 

A Special Visitor 
Santa Claus took some time out of his very busy 
schedule today to stop by and pay us all a visit in 
Boston. He called to the school first and delivered 
some treats and then he headed off to see the 
children in the playschool.  

 
Enrollment 
Boston National School is taking names for enrolling 
for Junior Infants in September 2022. For more 
information, check our website or contact us and we’ll 
be happy to help. 
 
Holidays 
On Wednesday 22nd of December we will get our 
Christmas Break at 12 noon. We will return on the 
6th of January 9:15 am. Enjoy the holidays! Olivia 
 
I would like to thank everyone in our school 
community for a lovely, safe term. Thank you to the 
teachers who never stop sharing their gifts with the 
children. To our secretary and cleaner who keep the 
place going. Thank you to all the parents who entrust 
their children to us. Thanks to our BoM who 
volunteer to make our school a great place in which to 
learn and our neighbours – always happy to support us 
and help when we need it. Thanks to the children- you 
are all superstars! Have a fantastic Christmas.  
Áine  
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Christmas Production 
The Junior Room has been very busy. 
They learned new songs and tunes on 
the hand bells for the Christmas 
production. They also learned their 
lines for the play. After decorating 
their room like a Winter Wonderland 
they recorded all this for you and your 
families to enjoy. Kathellyn 

 
Over the past few weeks the senior 
room pupils have been working on a 
Christmas play. We have been very 
busy writing, rehearsing, designing and 
constructing the set, designing 
costumes, learning lines, acting and 
face painting. We had intended to sing 
and play the tin whistle also but 
because of Covid we had to put that to 
one side until we can do it again. Isla 

 
We hope you all enjoy the production 
that the children have worked so hard 
to put together. We are very proud of 
them and think you will be too. Áine, 
Ruth & Aleisha 
 
 

Treats 
The Senior Room pupils have put on their elf hats and 
have prepared some treats to go home with the 
Christmas pproduction. We hope you enjoy them and 
the show. Aishling & Julie 
 
U21 County Final 
We would like to send our best wishes to the 
Tubber/ Crusheen GAA Club in the U21 Hurling 
County Championship Final this Sunday in Cusack Park. 
Joseph 

 
 

Christmas Food Appeal 
Thank you to all that donated food to the Imeall 
Boirne Christmas Food Appeal. All of the food will be 
brought to the Imeall Boirne 
Parish Office and donated to 
families in the parishes of 
Imeall Boirne who need it. 
Eimear 
 
Pedestrian Crossing 
The pedestrian crossing was completed yesterday. 
The tarring company shaved the surface of the road 
and then they lay new tar on the road. New lights 
were installed. We are hoping to see them lit up soon 
and look forward to crossing safely. Aidan 
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Silly/Christmas Jumper Day 
On Friday the 10th of December we 
had a fundraiser for the Children's 
Health Foundation. We raised €122 by 
wearing Christmas/Silly Jumpers. The 
money we raised will be going to 
provide services for the children who 
attend Crumlin Hospital, Tallaght 
Hospital, and Temple St. Hospital. 
David  

 
 
Extension Update  
The plasterers just finished the 
exterior plastering. After Christmas 
break an electrician will wire the 
building. Then they'll start the 
interior plastering. Gabriel 
 
School Christmas Cards 
We would like to thank everyone who 
bought our Christmas cards. We 
raised a whopping €420 that the 
Parents' Association to spend on 
school equipment. Ryan 

 

A Special Visitor 
Santa Claus took some time out of his very busy 
schedule today to stop by and pay us all a visit in 
Boston. He called to the school first and delivered 
some treats and then he headed off to see the 
children in the playschool.  

 
Enrollment 
Boston National School is taking names for enrolling 
for Junior Infants in September 2022. For more 
information, check our website or contact us and we’ll 
be happy to help. 
 
Holidays 
On Wednesday 22nd of December we will get our 
Christmas Break at 12 noon. We will return on the 
6th of January 9:15 am. Enjoy the holidays! Olivia 
 
I would like to thank everyone in our school 
community for a lovely, safe term. Thank you to the 
teachers who never stop sharing their gifts with the 
children. To our secretary and cleaner who keep the 
place going. Thank you to all the parents who entrust 
their children to us. Thanks to our BoM who 
volunteer to make our school a great place in which to 
learn and our neighbours – always happy to support us 
and help when we need it. Thanks to the children- you 
are all superstars! Have a fantastic Christmas.  
Áine  
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